
Executive Council 
Immanuel Lutheran Church 

September 10, 2019 
 

Members present: Paul Savereide, Tami Ehlers, Twylla Vickmark, Pat Hammer, Beth 
Hansen and Pastor Paul Nelson 
 
Pastor Paul gave devotions. 
 
Secretary’s report:  Beth moved to approve the minutes as submitted, second by 
Twylla, the motion passed. 
 
Pastor’s report: There have been one wedding, one funeral and two baptisms since 
our last meeting.  
Our Building up projects are nearing completion. Asbestos abatement added 
$11,000 to our costs.  We found a member who is a vendor of the stone that will go 
behind the altar. Painting, tiling and carpeting are completed.  
The Tent meeting and Bingo event last weekend were great successes. We raised 
over $4,000 for PROP at Bingo.  
Wednesday night schedule begins tomorrow. 
 
New Business: Judy Miller has requested use of the living room for a weekly Co-
dependents Anonymous meeting. Twylla moved to approve this request, second by 
Tami, the motion passed. 
Jackie Getchius needs to step down from council. Her replacement will be elected at 
the January meeting. 
Pastor Angela commented on (via email) the low attendance by staff at council 
meetings.  We discussed inviting specific staff members to specific meetings.  We 
will discuss this further at council. 
 
The meeting adjourned. 
 
Pat Hammer, council secretary 
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